Joe Citizen

Ranchers grazing cattle on public lands do not deserve special taxpayer paid protection by WDFW
or Federal agencies. Cattle and sheep do not belong on the public's land. Like any other exotic
species, cattle and sheep are a scourge in our public forests and grasslands. WDFW's "modern"
wildlife management practices for predators is simple - kill them.



